VILLAGE OF BROOKLYN HEIGHTS

MINUTES OF A MEETING
ORDINANCE

-----------------------------------------------------------------------

The Ordinance Committee meeting of the Village of Brooklyn Heights, Ohio was held on September 20,
2022 at 6:45 p.m. with Ms. Presot presiding.

Present at roll call: Council Members: Berzins, Lasky, Presot, Walsh
Mayor: Procuk
Clerk/Treasurer: Frank
Law Director:
Engineer: Henry
Police Chief;
Assistant Fire Chief:
Fire Chief:

Acting Service Director: Florjancic
Building Commissioner:

Assistant Building Official:

Comm. Service Director:

Recreation Director:

Soccer Commissioner:

GUESTS: None

The purpose of the Ordinance Committee meeting was to discuss the Master Plan. Ms. Presot asked
Engineer, Mike Henry, to outline the process.

+ He explained that pre-pandemic we received a grant from the county to do a master plan for the
village. Mayor Procuk selected an administrative staff along with our engineer and Ms. Presot.
They conducted a survey and went through a process to outline important issues. He distributed
a final copy of the master plan as put together by the Cuyahoga County Planning Commission as
part of the process.

« Having the master plan approved and filed with the county is a springboard for going forward on
other projects when we apply and have this in place. This may include updating ordinances,
changes to the Granger / Tuxedo Road intersection and/or planning trail connectivity.

« Mayor Procuk outlined that we completed the process and every resident had the opportunity to
share their view. Tonight is a regular resolution so it will have a second reading before taking a
final vote and then it would be effective 30 days after that so there is plenty of time for any public
input. Mr. Walsh inquired about the timeline to submit the master plan and Mayor Procuk
indicated that the deadline was already extended and we need to get this submitted. Once filed
with the county, our master plan will have a 2022 date on it and it should be good for another five
years. We will continue to apply for grants.

There were no further questions and the meeting was adjourned.

Jen Presot
Ordinance Chairwoman




